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Upcoming Event

The good people of Senate District 35 and 
House District 47, 

This is a reminder to please join 
Representative Ty Winter and myself for a 
virtual town hall Thursday, April 4th from 
5:30-6:30pm. This Zoom Call is to inform us 
of what is going on in your communities so we 
can better serve you!

Zoom Link- 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85924156449?pwd
=RnlvNzZQLzR0a3d4V2pwaEQwcG9GZz09

The Halfway Point

Earlier this month, we reached the halfway 
point in this legislative session. In these first 
60 days, we have seen the introduction of 
multiple anti-gun bills and bills that will raise 
the cost of living for all Coloradans. As a 
strong supporter of both the Second 
Amendment and the fundamental American 
pursuit of being financially stable, I will be a 
strong NO vote on any bill that tries to take 
away our freedoms and liberties. Being a part 
of the minority, Colorado Senate and House 
Republicans such as myself, have our work 
cut out for us the rest of this session. We will 
do everything we can to fight for YOU!
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As always, please feel free to reach out to me. It is my honor to serve you and I always 
appreciate hearing from my constituents.

Agriculture Day and Week

This past week, we celebrated Agriculture 
Week and Agriculture Day here at the State 
Capitol. As a farmer and rancher myself, I 
considerate it a huge priority to discuss and 
advocate for agriculture here beneath the 
gold dome. Many people involved in 
agriculture have a hard time with urban 
legislators telling them how to conduct 
business. I strongly encourage anyone 
involved in agriculture to reach out to urban 
legislators and offer insight on our rural 
way of life. Together, we can bridge the gap 
between the rural/urban divide and show 
just how important the agriculture industry 
is in our state. 

The “Bad” Bills

HB24-1353: Firearms Dealer 
Requirements & Permits
The bill mandates that firearms dealers 
in Colorado obtain a state firearm 
dealer permit, in addition to holding a 
federal firearms license, to legally deal 
in firearms.

SB24-066: Firearms Merchant 
Category Code
Processors must assign a code to each 
firearms merchant they service. 
Violations are subject to a $10,000 fine 
per infraction, enforced by the attorney 
general's office.


